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University Master Plan Resolution

Currently an architectural firm is working on a Master Plan for the University; but so far on open meetings have been held, and thus no faculty input has been obtained on the plan.  As result, Senator Howe offered the following resolution seconded by Senator DeBell:

The Faculty Senate believes faculty should have input on the Master Plan, therefore, an open session or sessions on the University Master Plan should be held so such input can be obtained.

Senator Held offered a friendly amendment that these sessions should be held during the regular school year at a time when faculty are on campus.  
The amendment was accepted.  The resolution was passed unanimously by the Senate.
